
In Appreciation

MR. LEONARD SINGLETARY

Mr. Leonard Singletary will not
only be a loss to the school because
of his diligent work in the history
department at Winnsboro High
School, but also for his work to build
a better football team in the present
and the future. All of the students
feel that he has given us a founda-
tion for better school spirit, better
team work. and a stronger football
and basketball' team. He is a coach
whose memory will linger long in
the hearts of Winnsboro High School
students.
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MISS KATHLEEN LEMMON

Miss Kathleen Lemmon retired this year after forty-three years
of teaching in the schools of South Carolina. She will be especially
remembered at Winnsboro High School for her devotion to math,
untiring support of the F. T. A., and inspiring poetry. Another
of her contributions is the school's Alma Mater which will be
sung in future years and will remind all of her dedicated service.

MRS. BETTY W. LUTZ

Mrs. Betty W. Lutz is a
teacher who will long be re-
membered by the students of
Winnsboro High School.
Shorthand dictations, Busi-
ness English classes, and
psychological guidance in
the classroom were all made
interesting and fun by her
light manner, Most of all
we pay tribute to Mrs. Lutz
for her untiring efforts in
working with the school
annual.

MR. J. R. CANTEY

That unusual walk, long, history
and science classes, sermons before
track meets, and exciting basketball
games-these all symbolize one of the
most cheerful and friendly teachers
at Winnsboro High School, Mr. J.
R. Cantey, Each one of us will never
forget his work and guidance.


